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Standards Document

• The Standards Subcommittee worked extensively to complete the document, 
which was then approved by the larger ESG Committee.

• The document was unanimously approved by the Board in November 2024.
• Following this, the document was sent in December to the professional team 

involved in the work of the Board, with an instruction to implement it.
• The Director General and Secretary-General asked the Deputy Director 

General for Strategy to prepare a proposal for the implementation of the 
Performance Assessment Plan. The measurement document will be ready for 
the next BOG meeting to be align with the revised strategy.



Signing on Compulsory Documents

• The forms were sent to the members at the beginning of the year, and 

automatic reminders were sent multiple times, at least twice to each member.

• Representatives of partner organizations were asked by us to assist with the 

missing signatures.

• The following are the final percentages:



Signing Statistics – 2024
[% of those who signed the forms]

WZO JFNA/UIA KH

Conflict of 
Interest 

69% 95% Full 
compliance 

100%
Code of 
Ethics 

65% 94% Full 
compliance 

100%



THANK YOU
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